
 
 

                        
 
          
November 22, 2021 
 
 
RE:  Ardmore Farms Juice - Aseptic 4.23oz. (Update)  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As update to my previous communication, with the industry continuing to face unprecedented supply chain 
challenges, we are incurring some supply chain challenges from our vendors. As a result, we will need to 
extend the lead time on order processing for our 4.23oz Aseptic Juices November 22nd through December 
31st we will be making the following changes:  
 

• New orders for our 4.23oz Aseptic packaged Juice products will require a continued temporary 
four-week lead time.  

• Select 4.23oz Aseptic orders that are scheduled to ship between 11/22 -12/31 will be delayed due 
to supply chain lags from some of our vendors.  
 
  

As you know, we have maintained an extraordinarily high level of service in filling orders prior and during 
this pandemic. We continue to strive to exceed your expectations and having additional capabilities, time, 
and capacity, will assist us in making that happen.  
 
Thank you for being a trusted and valued partner. We appreciate your business! 
 
 

Jerry Desmond 
Jerry Desmond 
Director – Foodservice  
 


